
 

December 17th-20th 
Cub Council is providing decorative postcards 

to create a message for a soldier overseas! 

Each card is $1.00 
The student must decorate the card and bring it 

back to Mrs. Schwering’s room for the Cub 
Council to send it out. Cards must be back to 

the school by December 21st 

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING OUR TROOPS! 


